
NEW NOTICE

CONCERNING LAKE COUNTY BANKRUPTCY CALL
__________________

Beginning September 12, 2008, the location of the Lake County

bankruptcy court call will change again.  Lake County chapter 7 and

chapter 13 bankruptcy matters will be no longer be heard at the

Lakehurst Branch Court.  The call will instead be heard in Courtroom B

at the new Park City Branch Court.  The address of the new location is:

Park City Branch Court
Courtroom B
301 Greenleaf Avenue
Park City, Illinois 60085-5725

The hearing schedule will not change.  The hearing schedule at the

Park City location will be the same schedule followed at Lakehurst.


